Edenton-Chowan Schools Board of Education
Special Meeting
Thursday, June 20, 2024
9:00 a.m.

Edenton-Chowan Schools
Professional Development Center
109 Blades Street
Edenton, NC 27932

MINUTES

The Edenton-Chowan Schools Board of Education met on Thursday, June 20, 2024 at
the Edenton-Chowan Schools Professional Development Center. The following Board
Members were present: Chairman Gene Jordan, Sherronne Battle, George Lewis, and
Lisa Perry. Vice-Chair Ricky Browder, Paul Clifton and Joan White were absent.

Board Clerk Sarah Hare was also present.
The meeting was called to order by Chairman Jordan.
Ms. Perry gave the invocation.

APPROVAL OF AGENDA: A motion was made by Mr. Lewis to approve the agenda as
presented. A second to the motion was made by Ms. Perry. The motion carried
unanimously.

Superintendent Search Process - Mr. Sam Thorp from the North Carolina School
Boards Association, presented information regarding the superintendent search
process. The following motions were made:

e A motion was made by Ms. Perry to approve the superintendent search timeline
as presented. A second to the motion was made by Ms. Battle. The motion
carried unanimously.

e A motion was made by Mr. Lewis to approve the vacancy announcement as
presented. A second to the motion was made by Ms. Perry. The motion carried
unanimously.



e A motion was made by Mr. Lewis to approve the free standard advertising
methods as presented and to advertise the position with the AASA for 30 days.
A second to the motion was made by Ms. Battle. The motion carried
unanimously.

e A motion was made by Ms. Battle to approve the application for the
superintendent position as presented. A second to the motion was made by Ms.
Perry. The motion carried unanimously.

e A motion was made by Ms. Perry to approve the staff and community surveys as
presented. A second to the motion was made by Mr. Lewis. The motion carried
unanimously.

With there being no further discussion, a motion was made by Ms. Battle to adjourn the
meeting. A second to the motion was made by Ms. Perry. The motion carried

unanimously. The meeting concluded at 9:26 a.m.

Respectfully submitted,

Gene Jordan, Chairman

Rick Stout, Secretary



